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Good Afternoon,  
 
I am writing  to voice my opinion to the proposed development  at Brooklands farm ! 
I first heard about the proposed 'London Gateway' plan nearly 20 years ago. 
But, having lived in Whitstable for over  years ( having previously been born and bred in Chatham) the impact on 
our town will be huge. 
 
 I OBJECT to this massive development being forced upon our town. 
 
Dr. Ribchester of Whitstable Medical practice has already voiced concerns about health care in the town, which is 
stretched to the maximum !! 
 
These developments will place a massive demand for water and sewage disposal, which will no doubt be pumped 
onto our beaches (which were once blue flag but sadly no longer!!) 
 
Where are the additional school places for children, together with more pollution, which will undoubtedly mean 
more potholes !! 
 
As well as a loss of agricultural land together, with the destruction of wildlife havens !! 
 
As is the norm with developers, once planning is passed, they 'self regulate' which obviously means they can ignore 
any restrictions placed upon them. 
 
I IMPLORE you, not to rubber stamp this awful development through !! 
 
 
Regards 
Clive Whitehead  
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